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Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
 I have just completed a lengthy and very successful ministry trip 
to the former Soviet Union.  Details of the trip will be included in an 
upcoming newsletter. 
 
 When you receive this letter I will be in southern Ethiopia for a 
pastors and leaders conference followed by outdoor evangelism 
services.  Please pray for my safety as the last time I was in the specific 
area of the ministry there were attempts to cause me physical harm as 
well as threats if I returned to the area.  These threats were made by a 
man who was defrocked from ministry for moral issues.  The Ethiopia 
ministry will be one of our largest events of the year with several 
thousand leaders in attendance at the conference, followed by tens of 
thousands of people at the crusade. 
 
 The year 2007 has been one of our most successful years of ministry and will result in more 
churches started than any previous year.  It is difficult to estimate the numbers of leaders we have 
ministered to, but it will certainly be well over 10,000.  We will end the year with over 250,000 
people directly ministered to with thousands of salvations. 
 
 Concurrent with the blessings of Lord in ministry, we are currently experiencing one of the 
worst demonic attacks of our entire ministry.  Last month we experienced the lowest financial 
offerings in over twelve years.  Combined with a 45% devaluation of the US dollar overseas, we 
have a challenge and would appreciate your prayers. 
 
 Recently,  someone attempted  to empty our bank accounts through fraudulent transactions 
and to steal our identity.  Those involved have stolen passport information, signatures and bank 
account information.  They were also using a fake email address and previous mailing addresses to 
make the correspondence seem that it came from me.  No money was stolen and we want to assure 
you that all contributions and accounts are secure. 
 
 We have closed our post office boxes in both Nairobi and Woodville and are not receiving  
forwarded mail.  We are only receiving mail sent to the Tallahassee box as detailed below.  
Additionally, we do not use any free email service such as hotmail or yahoo, but only use personal 
domains for email.  We would appreciate your contacting us directly if you receive anything that 
seems out of the ordinary. 
 
 Becky and I appreciate your continued support and prayers as we move through this 
challenging, yet very successful year of ministry. 
 
       Bruce McDonald 



 

 Thousands Respond To Gospel 

Photos are from our crusades in 
Russia, Ukraine, Sudan,  

Ethiopia & Congo 

P.O. Box 12549 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 

 
 
 

 

® 

Timbuktu, Sudan, Pygmies, Smoking Volcanoes, Salvation, Worship Videos, On-Line Contributions:  
www.RegionsBeyond.org 

Bruce & Becky McDonald Training leaders in Islamic country 


